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The Committee on Migration Issues (CAM) closes its program of activities for the period 2017-2018 recognizing the contributions of migrants to the sustainable development of the countries of origin. Three times greater than official development assistance (ODA) and more stable than other kinds of private capital flows, remittances pulled millions of families out of poverty, contributing to improvements in food security, education, health, well-being, and housing for individual families. Likewise, diasporas play an important role through the transfer of skills and knowledge, entrepreneurship, increased trade, tourism, investments, the construction of networks, the reduction of cultural gaps and the elimination of gender stereotypes. In this session, we will discuss how to harness the impact of financial and social remittances for the sustainable development of the hemisphere and the importance of strengthening ties with diasporas.
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ORDER OF BUSINESS

Date:     Monday, May 14, 2018
Time:    10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.

Place:    Ruben Dario Room
10: 00 a.m. 
Welcome remarks

10:15 a.m. 
Presentations:

· Dilip Ratha, Manager, Migration and Remittances, World Bank

· Luca Dall’Oglio, Chief of Mission, International Organization for Migration (IOM), Washington D.C. Office

· Sowmya Krishnamoorthy, Private Sector Engagement Manager  Pan-American Foundation for Development (PADF) 

11:00 a.m. 
Dialogue with member states and exchange of experiences

12:00 p.m.
Closing 
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